
 

 

September 16, 2010 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms.Walli: 

 

RE: EB-2010-0219 Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy 

 

Hydro Ottawa intends to participate in the consultation process related to the review of electricity distribution 

cost allocation policy and attend the stakeholder meeting on November 18, 2010, as detailed in the letter 

issued by the Board on September 2nd, 2010. 

 

Hydro Ottawa will not be seeking costs. Please direct any correspondence related to this stakeholder 

consultation to the undersigned. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by: 

 

Jane Scott 

Manager, Rates and Revenue 

Hydro Ottawa 

(613) 738-5499 ext 7499 

janescott@hydroottawa.com 
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